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SOUTHWEST PARKE 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 
 

    Montezuma Elementary        Rosedale Elementary       Riverton Parke Jr-Sr High School 
 
 
 
PEST CONTROL APPLICATION NOTIFICATION REQUEST 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 The Southwest Parke Community School Corporation has implemented a pest control policy.  
Pesticides will be applied only by certified pesticide applicators or individuals operating under their supervision 
in school buildings or on school grounds.  When possible, pesticide application will be done during non-
instructional time or during vacation periods. 
 The school corporation is committed to providing students with a safe environment.  It seeks to 
prevent children from being exposed to pests and pesticides.  While pesticides protect children from pests that 
may be found in the school and surrounding grounds, under some circumstances they may pose a hazard to 
children.  Therefore, pest control practices may involve a variety of chemical and non-chemical methods that 
are designed to control pests effectively while minimizing potential pesticide exposure to children. 
 Realizing that some students have medical conditions that are affected by certain chemicals, the 
school corporation is offering you the opportunity to register for advance notice of pesticide applications if you 
feel your child may be susceptible to any side effects generated by the application process. 
 By signing below, you are indicating that you would like advance notice of any pesticide applications. 
 
 
Name of student: _________________________________   Grade: _____________ 
 
School:  _________________________________________      Date:  _____________ 
 
Medical condition:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
Current treatment plan:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Possible side effects or reactions that could occur due to pesticide application: 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________ 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




